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THE CHANCERY

Mr.

Forest Hills, New York 11375

Dearbad!

Just a brief note to acknowledge the receipt of your narrative of your
experiences with Father Michael Salamone. I am sure that, although it was difficult to bring
those events to memory, there was a healing which took place by putting them down on

paper.

I wish to assure you that the information which you provided was able to be
made available to the evaluators, as the process was taking place.

I was particularly encouraged by your words about your ability to feel
compassion. Openly sharing that says a lot about you and your outlook, as well as about
your awareness of the presence of God in your live and your Christian commitment. | pray
that you will continue to respond to the promptings of the Holy Spirit of God in your life.

Assuring you of a special remembrance in prayer, I remain

Chancellor
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